
 

 

TC-99m Generator Update – 8 October 2018 
 

Please be advised that ANSTO received notification from NTP on Saturday 6 October that the Mo-99 
that was due to arrive into Sydney Saturday night was offloaded in Johannesburg. We received 
confirmation that it was loaded on a flight arriving into Sydney Sunday night. The cause of the delay 
is being investigated. 
 
We anticipate a one day delay on delivery to sites that had been allocated a generator this week 
(deliveries to be Wednesday and Thursday). We contacted all impacted sites on Sunday and Monday.  
 
Thank you again to everyone in the nuclear medicine community, and in particular the Nuclear 
Medicine Working Group, with representation from RAINS, ANZSNM, AANMS, NSW Health, TGA and 
GMS, who are helping ensure that the reduced amount of nuclear medicine gets to areas needed 
most. 
 
We apologise to everyone who has been impacted by this issue. If you have any questions, please 
contact ANSTO directly on 1800 251 572. 
 
 
 

 
 
 


